

Joy Lane Primary School

A Love of Learning, for Life, for All

MAJ/fcp

Wednesday 14th September 2016

Oyster Bay Nursery & Oysters SRP (ASD) Executive Headteacher: Ms D J Hines Head of School: Mr M Ashley-Jones

Dear Parents & Carers of Pupils in Year 5

Year 5 Residential Trip Information Evening - Tuesday 4th October 2016

We are currently making enquiries about taking our Year 5 children on a residential trip to Grosvenor Hall Activity Centre in Ashford in March 2017. The trip will be over three days and cost approximately £140.

We have previously had wonderfully successful trips to Grosvenor Hall and would very much like to offer our Year 5 children this exciting opportunity.

The trip is designed to introduce children to new activities, team building experiences as well as visiting places of interest.

We are inviting Parents, Carers and Year 5 pupils to an Information Evening on Tuesday 4th October 2016 at 6pm in our Main School Hall. This will involve a Powerpoint presentation and there will be an opportunity to ask any questions you may have.

If you wish to attend, please indicate how many seats you require and return the slip to the School office.

Yours sincerely Mr Ashley-Jones Mr M Ashley Jones	
Head of School Year 5 Residential Trip Information Evening – Tuesday 4 th October 2016	
Please reserve number of seats for the Information Session	
Child's Name:	
Parent /Carer Signature:	



ResidentialYr5/InformationSession/Oct2016



Kent CT5 4LT

PHONE: 01227 261430 FAX: 01227 261572

E-MAIL: office@joylane.kent.sch.uk
WEBSITE: http://www.joylane.kent.sch.uk